
OLD BRIDGE BOARD BRIEFS 

BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

May 16, 2017 

  

RECOGNITION 

     The Board 
 commended the following teachers for their selection as Old Bridge Teacher Recognition recipients 

for the 2016-2017 school year.  They are: Justine Brybag, Carpenter; Scott Titmas, Cheesequake; 

Brittany Fuentes, Cooper; Tracey Roegiers, Glenn; Allison Gallo, Grissom; Dana Hadzimichalis, 

Madison Park; Michelle George, McDivitt; Audrey Cirangle, Memorial; Lori Olson, Miller; Trish 

Barrett, Schirra; Janie Powell, Shepard; Gina Peterson, Southwood; Noreen DeSarno, Voorhees; 

Karen Dunn, Salk Middle School; Michele Conticchio, Sandurg Middle School; Renee Galdieri-

Freel, Ellen McDermott GNC; and Susan Walsh, Old Bridge High School. 

 commended Peter Campisi, ESP District Wide – Madison Park, for his selection as the Old Bridge 

Educational Support recipient for the 2016-2017 school year.   

 

FINANCE 

     The Board 
 accepted the following generous donations from the Parent Teacher Associations from the 

following schools:  William A. Miller School PTA, $12,723, for 60 HP Stream 11 Pro G3 

Netbooks, Etching and Imaging Services; and Special Education PTA, $1,060, for five HP Stream 

11 Pro G3 Netbooks, Etching & Imaging Services. 

 accepted a grant in the amount of $300 from the girls Who Code Organization for the OBHS Girls 

Who Code Club. 
 

NON-CERTIFICATED PERSONNEL -- OTHER 

    The Board 
 approved the retirement of Joan Weigert, RN, Cooper Elementary School, with deep appreciation 

for her 18 years of dedicated service to the District, effective July 1. 
   

CERTIFICATED PERSONNEL 

    The Board 
 approved the retirement of Madeline Imerman, Voorhees Elementary, with deep appreciation for 

her 24 years of dedicated service to the District, effective July 1. 
 

MISCELLANEOUS 

     The Board 
 approved the following meetings: agenda session, 7:30 p.m., June 21, in the Patrick A. Torre 

Administration Building; regular meeting, 7:30 p.m., June 27, in the OBHS Main Building TV 

Studio. 

 accepted the donation of softball jerseys for Carl Sandburg Middle School valued at $450 from an 

anonymous community member. 

 

BOARD SECRETARY AND BOARD BUSINESS 

     The Board 

 adopted the 2017-2022 Old Bridge Township Public School Strategic Plan. “Mission 2022” is 

designed to respond to primary stakeholder priorities in concert with our district mission and vision.  

Once adopted, the district administration will assign roles, targets, and measurable outcomes 

according to Mission 2022. 


